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November 14, 1936 

Ur. Ulyss S. Mitchell, Acting Director 
The American Baptist Publication Society 
1701-1703 Chestnut Street 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Mitchell: 

Your letter to Senator La Follette of 
Movmmber 8 has been ref erect to me. 

The Government Printing Office made a 
fairly accurate estimate when they told you our Hearings 
would consist of about ten volumes. However, they should 
have informed you thot the first two of these volumes will 
be issued in a month or so. 

In the event that you need information be-
fore our Hearings are distributed I will be only too glad 
to provide you with whatever I can. Simply outline to me 
the specific knowledge you desire. 

I am sorry that there are no extra copies 
of galley proofs with which I might provide you. 

';,e are handicapped by an exceedingly small 
appropriation and eonsequently will hove no printed copies 
of our Hearings available for distribution, but the cost, 
if bought from the Printing Office, is small, in the neigh-
borhood of twenty-five cents. 

You may be interested in knowing that the 
Preliminary Hearing is being reprinted and soon will be 
available through the Printing Office. 

We really appreciate your interest in our 
activity and would appreciate copies of anything you write 
about us. 

Very truly yours, 

Harold Weisberg, Sditor 
Sub-Committee of the 
Committee on Education and Labor 
Under S.H. 266 
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Children's Division 
Pearl Rosser, Director 

Young People's Division 
Richard Holland, Director 

Adult Division 
Elyse S. Mitchell, Acting Director 

CHRISTIAN EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 
JOHN W. ELLIOTT 

SECRETARY 

Senator Robert LaFollette 
Chairman Committee on Investigation 
Civil Liberties 
lashinton, D. C. 

Honorable Sir: 

In accordance with your suggestion in reply to 
my letter of October 24, I have rriten the United States 
Printing office and was advised that the Hearing dealing 
with tne investigation of the Spy System financed by err-
ployers against labor will cover some 10 or 12 volumes, but 
that it has not yet cone to press. 

As Director of Social 7ducation for a milli ^.n and 
a half 'f!orthern Baptists I am in very Freat need of some im-
mediate information from these Hearings for the preparation 
of some articles and leaflets. I would greatly appreciate 
your eff'_)rt in securing same for me. 

Yours very sincerely, 

70,  

Director 
Social 7- ducation 
Adult 7ducation 
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